
Public services in LegCo Complex
gradually resume

The following is issued on behalf of the Legislative Council Secretariat:

Please broadcast the following message as soon as possible and repeat it at
suitable intervals:

     As the Black Rainstorm Signal has been lifted by the Hong Kong
Observatory at 11.05am today (June 28), the Legislative Council (LegCo)
Secretariat announced that the service of the LegCo Public Complaints Office
and the public services in the LegCo Complex, including the LegCo Library and
the LegCo Archives, are gradually resuming as normal.
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